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SOCIAL

TIME CAPSULE

Since the beginning, The Robert McLaughlin Gallery has been  
dedicated to serving and connecting with the community.

You’ve been a crucial part of our history and we want 
you to be a part of our future, too!

On June 25 at our Strawberry Social - 50th Anniversary  
Celebration, we’ll be sealing this time capsule that will be opened 
on the occasion of our 100th anniversary. We’re looking to fill it 
with your memories, stories, and anything else that will help  
commemorate what the gallery is at 50!

If you’d like to submit (and we hope you do!) please drop off your 
submission at the gallery’s front desk leading up to or on the day 
of the Strawberry Social. In order to keep all the artefact safe, we 
won’t be able to accept perishable items, items with batteries, or 
other potentially damaging materials! 
 
Feel free to contact Lucas Cabral, Communications + Digital 
Media Lead, at lcabral@rmg.on.ca with any questions or concerns.


